
 

 

Re: Support for Candidacy of EAAE Council  

          

21.05.2024 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

As Dean of the Faculty of Engineering and Built Environment, I support Patrick Flynn as a candidate 
for EAAE Council elections 2024. 

Patrick is a well-suited and eminently competent candidate for the council of EAAE. Patrick’s focus on 
the quality of architectural education, both at TU Dublin and across Ireland and internationally, has 
been demonstrated through a number of successful educational improvement projects undertaken 
while employed at our University and has secured funding from the National Teaching and Learning 
Forum. Patrick is also very active within the Royal Institute of Architects of Ireland and makes valuable 
contributions to the quality of education across the breadth of provision of the Faculty of Engineering 
and Built Environment in his roles as Faculty Head of Teaching & Learning, Chair of the Academic 
Quality Enhancement Committee and numerous other working groups. 

TU Dublin will be in a position to support the cost of attendance at council meetings. 

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Prof. James Curtin 

Dean of the Faculty of Engineering and Built Environment  

Technological University Dublin 

james.curtin@tudublin.ie 
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